
Job Title: League Director Representative 

Name: Chris Wang  

 

As we wrap up another busy yet successful year at NCTTA, I am delighted at this opportunity to 
nominate myself once again for the League Director Representative (LDR) position. Having 
been in the organization for the past seven years, I have witnessed and been involved with many 
positive changes -- including the most recent redevelopment program. I would like to continue to 
serve as the LDR, and work with RDs and DDs to further excel NCTTA.  

The main duty of a league director representative (LDR) is to work with RDs and DDs to 
coordinate tournaments to ensure it runs smoothly throughout the season. A LDR must also be 
reached on short notice and be able to make a quick decision for any urgent issues that may arise. 
I am a reliable and experienced individual you can count on and I believe I am a perfect 
candidate for this position.  

First, as many of you know I am very quick with my email responses. You can expect a reply 
within hours during daytime, and all emails are definitely answered within 24 hours. I am also 
readily available on my cellphone if my attention is needed right away. Rest assured that you’ll 
not be left alone with NCTTA issues, I will always be there.  

Second, I have been heavily involved with the operational side of NCTTA for the past seven 
years. I was a division director for 3 years (’05-’07 in UpstateNY, ’07-’08 in Northern 
California), the division director representative (’08-’11) and the LDR for the past year (’11-’12). 
These experiences has enabled me to gain great insights to the everyday duties of a DD and RD, 
as well as given me first hand opportunity to resolve many unforeseen situations. I am confident 
that I’ll be able to benefit from these experiences and be able to quickly and efficiently resolve 
any league related issues that may arise during the season.   

I am excited and believe I can make a big contribution to the future of NCTTA/college table 
tennis. I look forward to working with many of you returning RDs and DDs, as well as the newly 
elected talents. I’m confident that we can work together to overcome any challenges that lies 
ahead and have many successful seasons!   


